
FIND US ON FACEBOOK: Click the logo to the left to find yourself, 

friends, and family in our Facebook 2019 Country Fair Album.   

October 2019 

New Horizons  at  Marlborough,  LLC  
Serving Metrowest Seniors Since 1994 

This is home! 

BRAVO, BUSY HANDS for 

raising $2,080 to benefit Safe 

People Safe Pets, a foster 

program that finds temporary 

shelter for pets of domestic 

violence victims. The raffle of 

Judy Goodwin-Lennemann’s 

much-coveted Ginger the 

Giraffe netted $800 of the total. 

(Left to right) Ginger, Judy, and 

volunteer Alice Wright. 

Community Connection 

EVERYBODY’S A KID at Country Fair! “I never stopped being a kid,” quipped one resident. Sunny blue 

skies greeted New Horizons’ 25th anniversary celebration of Grandparents Day. There was something for 

everyone, such as: (pictured, left to right) a tasty snow cone for Aubrey, Peggy McDermott’s great-

granddaughter; an ice cream cone for resident John Paine, who braved long lines to scoop it up; a 

temperamental petting zoo alpaca to amuse Sally Campbell and Muffin; and a game of skill to challenge putter 

par excellence Massimo, great-grandson of Sue Pinansky.   

GOOD CITATION: 

Executive Office of 

E l d e r  A f f a i r s 

Secretary Elizabeth 

Chen presents Andy 

Eick with an official 

citation recognizing 

our 25th  anniversary 

Country Fair. Learn 

more about our gala events in next month’s 

Community Connection. 

(Left to right) Mary Rebh takes a spin around the rotary with her grand niece Ellie; four generations of the 

Luoma family pose together: Nancy, granddaughter Janet, great-granddaughter Brenna (with her unicorn 

balloon, Uni), and daughter Ann; Alberta Fullem admires great-granddaughter Olivia’s lovely hand “tattoos.” 

https://www.facebook.com/NewHorizonsMarlborough/


To view this newsletter in color, see the postings throughout the community or visit www.countrycommunities.com.     
New Horizons ~ 400 Hemenway Street, Marlborough, MA 01752 ~ 508-460-5200    

 

MAN OF HISTORY  

New Horizons volunteer Bob 

Fagone, host of “Classics Read 

Aloud,” recently gave a talk on a 

favorite topic, the history of 

Marlborough. As chair of 

Mar lborough’s  His tor ical 

Commission, he helped bring the 

Museum in the Streets to 

downtown Marlborough. Twenty

-four panels highlight the city’s 

contributions in such key historic 

eras as the Revolutionary War 

and the Industrial Revolution.  

Upcoming Events 
Stay tuned to 918 for details                         

 

“Elvis” (aka Robert Black) will be back in the house  

Out to Tougas Farm 

A presentation on 18th Century Colonial Life 

Winds Instrumentalist Clyde Wheatley  

October 6 Assabet Valley Chamber Singers 2:30 PM 

October 8-9 Yom Kippur Observances  

October 9 Hearthstone Caregiver Support Group (at Hearthstone) 6:00 PM 

October 13 New Horizons Chorus in Concert 2:30 PM 

October 27 Tap Dancing with Julia Boynton 2:30 PM 

October 30 Halloween Cabaret Show with Hollyann 2:30 PM 

October 31 Halloween Party with former Broadway entertainer Jere Shea 2:30 PM 

PARADE VIPS: Prominently riding in the Grand Marshall’s car, 

residents Gil Zucker (back, driver’s side) and Les Gediman (front, 

passenger side) led Marlborough’s annual Labor Day parade. “We 

were honored to have Gil and Les participate,” said Trish Bernard 

of the Marlborough mayor’s office. “We always choose someone 

who has given back to the community and—this year—all World 

War II vets, collectively, were our Grand Marshalls.” 

NEW HORIZONS VETERANS PORTRAIT: Our annual group 

picture will be taken Friday, October 11 at 10:30 AM in the 

Atrium. Please stay tuned to 918 for further details regarding the 

group picture.  Image courtesy of Trish Bernard 

THANKSGIVING, NOVEMBER 28: Please make reservations for our sumptuous 

buffet by Friday, November 15. Guest tickets are $20 for adults and $10 for children 

under 10. Space is limited, so each resident is allowed a maximum of three guests. To 

purchase tickets, see Teresa or Amanda or email diningservices@cummings.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to welcome our new 

campus health care provider, Aveena 

Health Care, effective October 1. 

More information will be shared with 

residents who will be receiving its 

services. If you have any questions, 

please contact Associate Director 

Cheryl Rank. 

http://www.countrycommunities.com
mailto:diningservices@cummings.com

